
 
WALKERTON MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

  PO Box 397 
Walkerton, Ontario NOG 2VO 

 

 

November 18, 2019 

 
Municipality of Brockton 
100 Scott St 
Walkerton, ON 
N0G 2V0 
 
 

Dear Council, 
 

On behalf of the Walkerton Minor Hockey Association, I would like to thank you for your recent 
donation of the Zamboni. The association and all of the members truly appreciate your generosity.  

On November 29 - 31, Walkerton Minor Hockey is hosting “Hockey Weekend in Walkerton”. The 
weekend begins with the Walkerton Hawks game, where our local Walkerton Minor Hockey team will 
run a “chuck the puck” event, sell 50/50 tickets and cheer on our local hockey team. Saturday and 
Sunday are jammed packed days with games, raffles and Sunday we will host a community breakfast 
with the proceeds going to the Hospice. 

We would like to request the support of the Municipality of Brockton by way of reduced ice time to the 
Schools - Hockey Teams - Tournaments and Games only rate and waiving the rental fee for the 
hawks nest/kitchen, where the breakfast will take place. 

Your support to Walkerton Minor Hockey has gone a long way, and with your on-going support we will 
be able to provide an extremely successful weekend that the kids and community will remember for a 
long time.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adam Batte 
WMHA - President 


